
 
CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

Office of the Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGED FORMAT OF MEETING OF THE  

DEFERRED COMPENSATION COMMITTEE 

SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 26, 2020 DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 

                          October 23, 2020 

 

A meeting of the Deferred Compensation Committee will be held on Monday, October 
26, 2020, at 2:00 pm.  To protect the public’s health in response to the COVID-19 
pandemic, as permitted by Governor Pritzker’s Executive Order 2020-55 and by his 
COVID-19 Executive Order NO.51, as well as the Illinois Attorney General Guidance to 
Public Bodies on the Open Meetings Act and Freedom of Information Act during the 
COVID-19 Pandemic there will not be an in-person meeting. 
 
You may join the regular meeting of the Deferred Compensation Committee at 
https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/1494042501  Meeting ID: 1494042501 or by phone at 
1-773-231-9226. 

 
        GREGORY P. LONGHINI 
        Assistant Secretary  
        Chicago Transit Board 
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